
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
JEV/GHA 
 
8 November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 7 Annual Parent/Carer Survey 2021 
 
I hope this correspondence finds you and your family well. As you will be aware, our Year 7 team has put a 
significant amount of work and importance into our Year 6 into 7 transition process.  Each year, we reflect 
upon our actions and the intervention that we put in place and how this has helped our Year 7 students to 
settle into life at Plume Academy. 
 
I would be most appreciative if you could find a small window of time, in what I know are always extremely 
busy days, to complete our annual Year 7 Parents and Carers transition survey. As stipulated in the survey 
itself, each submission is treated confidentially and we simply compile our final statistics based on each 
individual input and response, and action plan accordingly. 
 
Please click on this link to complete the survey: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Year7ParentsTransitionSurvey2021 
 
Many thanks in advance of your support in this matter and we look forward to our new Year 7 cohort 
enjoying as successful a half term ahead as their first one! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Ms J Everett                                                                 
Assistant Vice Principal &     
Mill Road Campus Lead      
j.everett@plume.essex.sch.uk     
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